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On September 3, Secretary of the Air Force John Roche and John Sams, U.S. Air Force 767 Tanker program
manager for Boeing, testified before the U.S. Senate's Commerce Committee to present facts on the proposed
lease of 100 767 Tanker aircraft. To read a transcript of their testimony, click on the appropriate link below.
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